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Board of Trustees Annual General Meeting 

 

The Board of Trustees of the Newfoundland and Labrador English School District held an Annual General Meeting 

on November 26, 2016, in St. John’s. During the weekend a series of orientation sessions also took place to provide 

trustees information about the operations of the board and district. 

 

Trustees held elections for the positions of chair and vice-chair of the board, as well as electing an executive 

committee. Goronwy Price was elected chair of the board and Thomas Kendell was elected vice-chair.  

 

Members of the executive committee include the chair and vice chair, as well as the following trustees: 

o Lester Simmons  

o Bruce Cluney  

o Winston Carter  

 

“I am extremely honoured to be chosen by my fellow trustees to serve as chair of the newly elected Board of 

Trustees of the Newfoundland and Labrador English School District,” said Goronwy Price. “We have a great 

opportunity to influence the direction of public education in our province and I look forward to working with my 

trustee colleagues to continue to improve education for our students. Good discussions were had this weekend and 

I am confident that we will work together in a student-centred approach to public education.” 

 

The next public meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Newfoundland and Labrador English School District will 

take place January 14, 2017. 
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